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ROSSMOOR WOMEN’S 18 HOLE GOLF CLUB 
GENERAL MEETING MINUTES  

Thursday, October 30, 2014 1:15 p.m. 
Creekside Club Room 

 

CAPTAIN: Del Poirier welcomed everyone to the general meeting at 1:15 p.m. She announced 

that the dues would not be going up next year but that the hole-in-one insurance will be $1 more 

($6 instead of $5). She also stated that the Holiday Party would be early this year, on December 

4th and the cost would only be $13 for the luncheon because of the 18er Club’s contribution to 

the event from the general fund. 

 

Del urged everyone to please participate in their club. The 18ers needs volunteers or some events 

will end up not happening because the events don’t run themselves and we can’t keep relying on 

the same people year after year to do the jobs. She thanked Kay Doyle for stepping up to become 

Tournament Chair in 2015, and asked for someone to volunteer to run the Invitational.  

  

PAST CAPTAIN: Peggy Yamada announced the nominees for next year’s board and asked for 

a vote:  

 

Captain: Olivia Hsueh 

Co-Captain: Betty Cuniberti 

Treasurer: Sil Jung 

Secretary: Linda Scheffer 

 

All were elected by unanimous vote of the members present.  

 

TREASURER: Marcia Belcher presented a report. She announced that Peggy had raised 

$12,000 for hospice with a very small contribution from the club to round up the sum donated. 

She asked everyone to get their dues in by the November 15th deadline in order for their names to 

be listed in the Directory. Members’ dues checks can be put in the 18ers drawer in the pro shop. 

 

CO-CAPTAIN: Olivia Hsueh encouraged people to participate in the final WGANC Open Days 

of the year, which would be continuing into November. 

 

Handicap/Rules: Pat Taylor presented a mini rules lecture on winter rules and stated she will 

post the rules on the bulletin board in the pro shop. 

 

Team Play: Robin Moreau announced that she will be East Bay Team Play captain next year 

and that there will be signup sheets at the 2015 Season Launch Party for the team play dates. The 

first match will be on April 23rd at Green Valley. If interested in signing up, let Robin know. She 

announced that Margo Dutton will be the team play co-captain and that Teddi Swanson will be 

league director of East Bay Team Play next year. 

 

Teddi Swanson announced that Ruby Hills will be participating next year so there will be 14 

teams altogether in the league. 
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Janice Davis invited everyone who is interested and who has a low enough handicap to join the 

Diablo Team Play League and asked that anyone wanting to sign up to play let her know. 

 

Bari Mantel invited everyone to another free lunch at the February Launch Party. 

 

Halloween Costume Hat Awards:  

1st prize went to Robin Moreau; 2nd prize to Mary Hufford; 3rd prize to Karen Romak      

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Claudia Terry 

 


